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15/05/2025 
 

 
Notification of Roadworks Commencement 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
This letter is to inform you of planned roadworks between 7 and 9 Burroway Road, 
Wentworth Point NSW 2127, to install new drainage infrastructure to support the future 
peninsula park and mixed-use development. Please see details below. 
 

Start Date: 19 May 2025 
Anticipated End Date: 7 June 2025 
Work Hours: Monday to Friday: 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

Saturday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
Site Area: Please refer to the images on the next page. 

Please note that a section of footpath and two parking spots in 
front of the High School will be occupied for the duration of the 
works. Signage will be installed for the duration of the works and 
traffic controllers in place during work hours to assist pedestrians 
to safely cross Burroway Road and walk around the work area.   

 
Thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation as we work to deliver these 
new neighbourhood amenities for the community of Wentworth Point.  
 
Contact information 
 
If you have queries about works on site, please contact me at sean.park@fordcivil.com.au on 
0449 950 926. 
 
If you have general questions about project planning, please contact Landcom by email 
wentworthpoint@landcom.nsw.gov.au or phone 1800 328 956, or visit 
landcom.com.au/wentworthpoint to learn more.    
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sean Park 
Project Engineer 
Ford Civil Contracting 

If you need help to read this letter in 
your language, call the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 13 14 50. 
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During Work Hours 

Outside Work Hours 
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